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School is now closed for children until Monday   
8/1/2023. 

If you need any support with food over the 
holiday period, please contact 
mrs.hennessy@thegrangeschooldaventry.net who 
will be able to support you by submitting a Food 
Bank Referral for you. 
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Dear parents & carers,

As you are aware, Ms Victoria Haddon is leaving us 
tomorrow to begin a new chapter in her life - we wish her 
well. Also leaving - to follow her dreams - is Miss Summer 
Medlin. We wish her every success and happiness in the 
future.
I am pleased to be able to inform you that we are delighted 
to be welcoming back Mrs Lucy Sanders, who will work 
alongside the existing Year 1 team. You will remember Mrs 
Sanders from your Year 1 child's Reception year and she 
has recently been into school and spent some time with the 
children. Due to circumstances beyond our control, Mrs 
Sanders will be unable to join us during the first week of 
term, but we know that she is worth the wait! The class will 
be taught by the Year 1 team and Mrs Waldock during this 
time.
We are also pleased to announce that the Year 1 team will 
have a further two teachers joining us for the Spring Term. 
Ms Sarah Faulkner and Ms Aswathi Rajkumar will be 
working across Year 1, alongside the existing team 
members. We will ensure that you are able to meet the new 
staff at pick up times during the first week of term.
Miss Katie Hunt and Miss Katy Timms will be temporarily 
leaving us, to gain experience in another school setting, but 
will return full-time after the February half-term break.

Mrs Jasryn Dhillon will be returning from Maternity Leave in 
January and will be working alongside the EYFS team in our 
Reception classes.
Now that the Year 1 children have had a term to settle into 
Key Stage 1, we will begin to equip the children for more 
formal learning, as you would expect in Key Stage 1. We will 
also be making some changes to the way in which children 
are taught Early Reading skills and more information on this 
will follow shortly from Mrs Heath (Early Reading Lead) and 
Mrs Waldock (Assistant Head Teacher).

We are delighted to be able to welcome new (and returning) 
members to our EYFS & Year 1 teams and feel sure that, 
with the support of Senior Leaders in the school, the 
children will thrive during the Spring Term.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish those of you who 
celebrate a very, Merry Christmas. I hope you all have a 
happy and restful holiday and look forward to seeing you all 
in the new year.
Kind regards,
Vicki

Vicki M M Masters
Head Teacher



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday               8th January         School opens for pupils 
      8.40am

Thursday 11th January       Young Voices (Choir) 

Friday                   12th January             Bonsai Gurdwara Visit

Tuesday               16th January             Reading open morning all 
                     Classes 9.00-10.30
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The usual cost for membership very low-cost 
at £27 per year and up until 31st December 
there is a 25% discount using the code 
‘GRANGE25’. The hub has a new video lesson 
each week plus beatbox challenges, vocal 
exercises, learning about beatbox history and 
culture and prizes to be won.

Here is the link with all info about 'The Beat 
Hub' - 
https://www.schoolofbeatbox.com/the-beat-h
ub-signup  

I hope to be back again at The Grange School 
soon for another project soon.

Have a lovely Christmas

Danny

I wanted to say thanks for having me back 
in to deliver another 6 week project with 
your year 6 students. It was a huge 
success with each group getting deep into 
their creative selves and learning about 
the hidden capabilities of their voices. 
I’ve created a brand new online platform 
for 5-12yr olds to help further their 
learning. It’s called ’The Beat Hub’. It went 
live to the public on 28th November but 
we are currently running a soft-launch and 
would love if you could extend an invite to 
the parents of students I’ve worked with. 

Beatboxing Message

A Message From Danny The Beat 
Boxing Teacher




